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Please note, the following contains a summarization of the, February 21, 2019 meeting of the Economic Growth &

Development Committee; the meeting in its entirety can be viewed on the Warren County website using the following

link: http://www.warrencountyny.gov/gov/comm/Archive/2019/economic/

Mr. McDevitt called the meeting of the Economic Growth & Development Committee to order at 9:15 a.m.

Motion was made by Mr. Beaty, seconded by Mr. Wild and carried unanimously to approve the minutes of the

previous Committee meeting, subject to correction by the Clerk of the Board.

Privilege of the floor was presented to Wayne LaMothe, County Planner, who distributed copies of the Planning &

Community Development agenda to the Committee members and a copy of same is on file with the minutes. 

Commencing his agenda review, Mr. LaMothe presented a request to submit an application to the New York State

Homes and Community Renewal Housing Trust Fund Corporation for various grant funding opportunity in amounts

to be determined. Mr. LaMothe indicated due to increased interest in the housing program previously administered

by the Planning Department they were looking for funding to reintroduce the program.

Motion was made by Mr. Leggett, seconded by Mr. Magowan and carried unanimously to approve the request and

the necessary resolution was authorized for the March 15th Board Meeting. A copy of the resolution request form is

on file with the minutes.
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Next, Mr. LaMothe distributed the Planning Department’s 2018 Annual Report, which he provided a brief overview

of. A copy of the Report is on file with the meeting minutes. 

Privilege of the floor was extended to Sara Frankenfeld, GIS Administrator, who displayed pages of a new mobile

application entitled “Remarkable Trees of Warren County” that was developed through a collaboration with the

Warren County Soil & Water Conservation Department and she explained how information could be submitted to

the application. She then demonstrated how the ImageMate Community Map, which was very popular, was used;

she reported this application was redesigned in 2018 to incorporate new software with higher resolution. Ms.

Frankenfeld pointed out parcel information could be added and there were also upgrades to the 911 address points

in the County. She informed the ImageMate software used  pictomatry with high resolution images and it would be

available through “Remarkable Trees of Warren County” soon.

Ms. Braymer entered the meeting at 9:33 a.m.

Mr. Wild inquired if the aerial imagery shown in the programs displayed was owned by the County and Ms.

Frankenfeld responded in the negative, explaining it was owned by the State and leased to the County. 

Privilege of the floor was extended to Ed Bartholomew, President, Economic Development Corporation (EDC), who

presented a Power Point Presentation entitled “Collaborating”, which he provided a brief overview of. A copy of the

presentation is on file with the meeting minutes. 

As there was no further business to come before the Economic Growth & Development Committee, on motion made

by Mr. Beaty and seconded by Mr. Wild, Mr. McDevitt adjourned the meeting at 10:05 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Molly Ganotes-Gleason, Legislative Office Specialist


